
From:   John Fageol   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 08, 2018

Subject:   File Num#0709-EX-CN-2018   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In Re 0709-EX-CN-2018 correspondence on 18-10-6 Ref 44409:
We have supplied complete FAA coordination (5x FAA NG-T) for the frequencies requested on the date
we made the application.
Regards, John Fageol, cell 760-408-0018


